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REF: Revised Open Spaces section in the Site Allocations and Development
Management (SADM) Policies Plan

Aldenham Parish Council met on 29" February 2016 and discussed the above consultation.
It's comments are as follows: -

The Consultation on the Revised Open Spaces section in the Site Allocations
and Development Management (SADM) Policies Plan.

‘Members of the Committee noted that the Inspector had asked Hertsmere Borough
Council to reassess the methodology used to identify Green Open Spaces in the Site
Allocations and Development Management (SADM) Policies Plan currently being
examined. This has been done by Hertsmere Borough Council. As a result, a large
number of the sites previously identified have been omitted, with only a limited
number of sites (none in Radlett) now listed as Local Green Spaces.

The Committee thought that the sites in Radlett, which had previously been listed,
should continue to be given appropriate local recognition, as local green spaces, in the
proposed Neighbourhood Plan. It was agreed that this matter should be referred to the
Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group.’
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